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22/03/2021  20:26:512021/0524/L OBJ Camden Town 

CAAC

The Committee objects to the proposed increase in width of the ground floor openings which results in a 

further loss to the original plan form of this listed building. The plan form is an important characteristic of the 

principal floors (raised ground and piano nobile), and the previous consent given has widened these openings 

up as far as is considered acceptable to retain this sense of this character. 

The Committee has no objection to the changes proposed on the first floor.
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